
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

NIGHT WORKS 
Joondalup Dr/Wanneroo Rd Intersection, Wanneroo 
5 September to 31 October 2016 

Night-time works are required at the Joondalup 

Drive/Wanneroo Road intersection on 

intermittent nights from 5 September to 31 

October 2016, between 7pm and 7am. 

 

WORK ACTIVITIES 

The work activities may include: 

 Removing kerb and medians 

 Pavement construction 

 Asphalting 

 Installing and removing traffic barriers and 

traffic management 

 Line-marking. 

On-site activities and vehicle movements may 

generate some noise, such as reversing ‘saftey 

squawkers’, for adjacent residents.  We will 

miminise noise as much as possible. 

Night-time works are required due to day-time 

traffic volumes and the safety of project workers 

operating in close proximity to live traffic.  

TRAFFIC IMPACT 

Lane closures and traffic management will be in 

place in the vicinity of the Joondalup 

Drive/Wanneroo Road intersection. Road user 

access will be maintained throughout the works, 

although lane capacity will be reduced. 

The speed limit will be reduced to 40km/h through 

the work area.  

Road users are encouraged to take care when 

driving through the area.  

 

CONTACT US 

For all queries or to sign up for electronic project 

updates please call 1800 883 402 or email 

MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au. 
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